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Grand Knight’s Message 

Worthy Knights, 
 
Another month has passed and what a month it was! There were so many numerous 

activities: Regional and District Soccer Challenges, Life Chain, Fall Family Picnic, 

St.Luke’s Parish Roundtable, Coats for Kids fundraising in the parish parking lot, FIT 

Spaghetti Dinner Night, Trunk or Treat, Fifth Sunday Rosary and membership 

recruiting weekend. Amazing! What is really amazing is the participation of Knights 

who stepped up and made it all happen. Men of action, thank you all! The Fall 

Family Picnic was a great event and was so enjoyable as well as spiritual with the 

closing Novena Rosary prayer. It was a challenge as it was totally off-site and all 

needed supplies and food needed too be prepared and transported to the park as 

well as returned to the hall when it ended. A lot of work by many and a fundraising 

success! Let’s make this an annual event. The parishioners were very generous 

during out Coats for Kids fundraising weekend. We raised $395! Fifth Sunday Rosary 

started again this month, will be repeated in January and May and will include 

Pancake Breakfast. At this time we will continue to focus on membership. We kicked 

off our first membership drive this past weekend with appeals from the pulpit at all 

three Masses. Knights were available to discuss joining the Knights. We are hosting 

Coffee and Donut Sunday on November 21st. Who do you know who could be 

recruited as a new Knight? Think hard, we need new members. Congratulations to 

Mario Ramirez, October Knight of the Month and to Tom and Jeanne Tremblay 

October Family of the Month. Finally, in a matter of weeks we will celebrate 

Thanksgiving and begin the season of Advent, Let us give thanks and prepare our 

hearts in celebration of the birth of our Savior. 

 
Vivat Jesus! 
 

Mike Deschaine 

Grand Knight 
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Navigator’s Log 

 

BROTHERS AND SISTER, I HOPE YOU DIDN’T MISS IT! … The 4th Degree sponsored a Fall Family Picnic open to everyone, Sunday 

October 17th at Paradise Beach, Indialantic.  Congratulations for a “Job well done!” to the Chair-couple, Sir Knight Tom Tremblay 

and his wife Jeanne, and to the Men and Women that helped make the Event a very nice family affair.   The weather was gorgeous, 

the park was clean and inviting and the food was delicious, plentiful, on time and filling; the atmosphere was familial. The cause – 

to assist with the cost of Paving the Parking Lot, Vocations and Charities was successful, netting nearly $1,000.00. 

It was my pleasure to be a part of the Knights of Columbus family offering to God of genuine public worship, both individually and 

socially. This is “the traditional Catholic teaching on the moral duty of individuals and societies toward the true religion and the 

one Church of Christ.”  [CCC 2105] “… The social duty of Christians is to respect and awaken in each man the love of the true and 

the good. …” As we prayed the Glorious Mysteries of the Rosary under the covered pavilion  – first praying together the Angel Of 

Fatima’s prayer of Faith, Adoration, Hope, Charity and Reparation for sins, sacrilege and indifference by which Jesus, in all the 

tabernacles of the world is already too much offended – I could not help but feel “the love of the true and the good” and the 

presence of the Holy Family – Jesus, Mary and Joseph – may they bless each of your families in their necessities, and may God 

grant them the strength to stand uncompromising in the days you are facing. 

HAPPY THANKSGIVING!  According to Wikipedia -The event that Americans commonly call the “First Thanksgiving” was celebrated 

by the Pilgrims after their first harvest in the New World in October 1621. This feast lasted three days, and—as recounted by 

attendee Edward Winslow— was attended by 90 Wampanoag and 53 Pilgrims.  “Thanksgivings” days of prayer, were celebrated 

regularly by the first colonists and has been celebrated nationally on and off since 1789, with a proclamation by President George 

Washington.   

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 27TH THE cherished traditional Florida District Fourth Degree Exemplification returns with the 

Exemplification in Orlando during the Thanksgiving Weekend and will be at the Florida Hotel in the Florida Mall, located at 1500 

Sand Lake Road in Orlando.  We currently have at least one Candidate planning on attending with his wife on that day.  If you 

would like to support Your Brother and the Good of the Order by attending (and just having a good time with your brothers), 

please contact Sir Knights, SK Terry Galvin, Faithful-Navigator, SK Ron Hoenig, F-Comptroller, Rick DiCicco, F-Purser, or SK Pat 

Farrelly, F-Captain to co-ordinate travel to and from the event. 

OUR KOFC FAMILY TREE LIGHTING CEROMONY IS TUESDAY, DECEMBER 7th where we will celebrate our Thanksgiving and 

Christmastime together with Ham, Turkey, Stuffing, Gravy, Mashed Potatoes provided by your Council, and Sides, provided by you!  

SATURDAY, JANUARY 15th, 2022. – will be our “put your hoe-down, take your Saturday Night bath early – grab your pardner and 

drag  ould lves down to your Columbus Club Hall for a rootin’ -  tootin’ good timin’ Country Western Dinner Dance!  Yes Dance! 

(Mae-bee someone  ould like ta donate a keg of kicka-poo joy-juice ta get’em started?) See-ya ‘round.  More to come y’all! 

 

Vivat Jesus – Christus Rex! 

Into the breach – “Be Not Afraid!” 

St Pope John Paul II Assembly #2932 

SK Terrence Galvin, Faithful Navigator 

6725 Babcock St., Malabar, FL 

(321) 508-5729        TerryKoC@hotmail.com 

 

 

                          

HONOR GUARD: If you are interested in helping with Honor Guard duties, please contact SK Ron Hoenig at 618-

604-8664. For those Sir Knights who do not have regalia, we do have some donated to us that would help alleviate the 

cost for those interested, until you are able to purchase your own. Ladies and Sir Knights if you have regalia that you 

are not using or have no longer need of and would like to donate or sell for the nominal price, please call one of the 

above Knights.  

mailto:ron.hoenig@gmail
mailto:TerryKoC@hotmail.com


Deputy Grand Knight’s Message

 

Brothers and Sisters, 
Well, we are in the Holiday season with Halloween approaching and Thanksgiving not 

too far off we are all getting ready. Advent is coming as well and we should all be 

preparing the way of our Lord Jesus Christ. We should all be excited but society tries to 

get you all tied up with the commercialism and the rushing around until it just loses its 

meaning. Please brothers and sisters let’s not give into it. I believe I seen Christmas 

Decorations in Lowes this month and I don’t get it every year it seems earlier and earlier. I would like to 

wish a very Happy Advent to you all. Please do not get me wrong I love the holidays and believe it is 

nice when it is spent with loved ones and/or family. I am sure happy to have been blessed with both 

and has carried me through lots of trials and tribulations. I challenge allow of us who know someone 

who has nobody to invite them in like we are invited in to be with the Lord it might save someone and 

believe me it will fulfill your life as well. Remember we have the Veterans parade on Nov.6tb, trunk or 

treat at St. Joseph’s Catholic School Friday October 29th, and also our Christmas Tree Lighting on The 

first Tuesday of December which is Dec. 7th. Please look for details in this newsletter and invite 

somebody in. 

 
 
Vivat Jesus, 
   SK DGK PGK, PFN, PFW, PAT FARRELLY 
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District Deputy Message

 
Brother Knights, October was filled with all kinds of activities.  During the month I had the 

distinct pleasure of presenting Star Council Award plaques to 4 councils, Fr. Gabriel, Bishop 

Verot, Our Lady of Grace, and Msg. Martin B. Power; and a plaque for the McGivney and 

Founders Award to St. Joseph’s. Council’s participated in the Life Chain on Oct.3. 

I would be remiss if I didn’t “THANK” all the Knights who volunteered time to make the District 

and Regional Soccer Challenges the success they were.  We still have the State Soccer Challenge 

coming on Sat. Nov. 6. I am counting on you councils to spend time on this last soccer event.  

Most of you councils are busy conducting fund raisers for Coats for Kids and Tootsie Roll Drives.  There is not 

much let up in November.  Sat. Nov. 6 is the Palm Bay Veteran’s Day Parade followed by the Melbourne 

Veteran’s Day Parade on Nov. 11.  I hope your council will be present to honor those men and women who 

served in the armed forces.  Our first Fraternal Benefits Night is scheduled for Thursday, Nov.18 via Zoom at 

7:30PM.  To get credit your council must advertise the event three different ways, e.g. parish bulletin, council 

website, hand out flyers, etc. There is no requirement for the number of people who attend to get credit.    

Once again the State Council will be holding a live 4th degree exemplification on Sat. Nov. 27 (after 

Thanksgiving). 

Most of our councils are well on the way to meeting their new membership goals for Star Council.  

Congratulations to council 14573 for attaining 80% of their goal. Start planning your next membership  drive 

now.  Lets get as many “Knights before Christmas” as we can.   

Linda and I hope you have a Blessed Thanksgiving and can spend it with your families. 

Don’t forget to set your back on Nov. 7. 

 

Vivat Jesus, 

Larry Davis 

District Deputy 

District 30 

(321) 412 – 2191    
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Pro-Life Corner 

 
Patty & I would like to thank everyone who came out for the National Life Chain on 
October 3rd.  We had 61 people come out and Stand for Life.  The weather was 
perfect and we had far more positive responses than negative responses. 
 
 

Mark & Patty Zarraonandia:  Life Director – Pro-Life Couple 
PFOY 
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Ladies Auxiliary News 

 

Dear Ladies and Knights 

Our year is coming along nicely as we continue to have more ladies attending our afternoon 

meetings. The evening social meetings are still a little challenging. We’re hopeful more members will 

come again soon. 

Our Annual Genesis House Baby Shower was a success with 25 ladies in attendance. We were able 

to offer the House a lot of gifts and a nice amount of cash. Genesis House shared with us that they 

now are able to house some geriatric seniors who have found themselves homeless in their golden years. They also 

have been able to help some of those seniors find apartments in the past few months. They are truly a charity worth 

supporting. 

I can’t believe the holidays are nearly upon us yet again. We plan a ‘Thanksgiving’ luncheon at the hall for our 

November afternoon meeting. We’ll offer turkey sandwiches and some salads and desserts. If your lady loved ones 

would like to join us, please send them on over on November 9th at 11:30 am. We are open to any Catholic woman 

over the age of 18.  There won’t be a November social meeting as it falls on Thanksgiving Day. 

We’re also starting to plan our Annual Fashion Show in January on the 22nd. We’ll need a ‘few good men’ again to help 

us out please! We are always grateful how many gentlemen are willing to give up a Saturday afternoon for us. 

‘Sometimes you will never know the value of a moment until it becomes a memory’ Dr. Suess 

Susan Burgess 

President 
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Spiritual Notes – Deacon Frank 
 

                                           “THESE ARE EARTHS ANGELS” 

We wander on this Earth as Gods children. But there are many that have been taken 
from us that have been thrown back in Gods face as not wanted, not good enough to 
live, a problem to some. Maybe an inconvenience, or then again maybe just something 
that happened after a round of pleasure. God did not give man and woman the right to 
kill another, one that cannot defend themselves. I battle for the lives of Gods Holy 
Innocent! I ask St. Michael the Arch Angel to fight for the defenseless, for the 

downtrodden, for the handicap. For all God’s children. 
Black, brown, tan, yellow, white as God in his infinite wisdom made us the way He wanted us to 
be!   Maybe for the locations we live at or were born in. Only God knows the reason. If you or anyone 
think that killing a baby is ok, then maybe God has not spoken to you yet, or maybe He did and you did not 
listen to His words. I’m not picking on anyone except for the fact maybe we need to be alerted, woke up, 
tapped on the shoulder, maybe booted in the romp to  
wake us up that we are all on the same train, on the same track and many of us will be getting off at 
different stops in life.    
Will you or anyone else be ready for the day we all must face when we stand before the table in front of 
the pearly gates and are asked “AND WHAT DID YOU DO FOR THE LEAST OF MY CHILDREN?” And all you 
can murmur is a duh! I don’t know, what should I have done? And then you are told to get on the elevator 
and of the two buttons one up and one down you are told the down one is for you! “PUSH IT!” Don’t 
forget this life of ours now is not just a dress rehearsal but the real test! Don’t listen to others, think for 
yourself. If you can’t remember the Garden story of Adam who listened to Eve? All of us have been paying 
for that ever since and all he did was take a bite of an apple, what do you think, killing His gifts to us will 
cost? I don’t even want to think of it! Maybe, just maybe no promises as I not in charge but maybe He will 
give those of us a little break if we think for ourselves and speak up in these babies’ behalf. Don’t forget 
the Supreme Court is not Gods Supreme Court only a little over a hundred years ago slaves were not called 
human they were called a person’s property.  So, Roe vs. Wade is not Gods Law and surely will be dealt 
with I am sure quite harshly in the future.  

SO AS THE KNIGHT IN MOVIE THE LAST CRUSADE SAID: 

“CHOOSE WISELY!” 

God’s Love and Blessings, 

Sr. Deacon Frank, Life Member 4th Degree, Chaplain 
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The Insurance Guy 

Holiday Blessings and Needs Analysis 

 

With holidays approaching we get busier and busier…right through to the end of the year.  It seems nearly 

non-stop with family gatherings, holiday shopping, special programs at the parish and at schools.  Everybody 

gets busy!  From what I’ve read about shipping and trucking delays of getting shelves restocked it looks like 

Christmas shopping will need to start even earlier for many. 

As busy are you are, here is one item that needs your attention:  If you have not yet completed the Annual 

Survey, please take just a few minutes and respond.  It’s easier than ever; it can be done online at 

www.KofCSurvey2021.com.  Your responses help me understand your current situation better.  That in turn allows me to be 

of better service to you.  For some of you that means referring you or a family member to one of our many fraternal benefits.  For 

others it may mean updating important contact or family information.  Still others may benefit from a comprehensive look at their 

current insurance plans.  With our new financial needs analysis tool and a few minutes together I can give you an accurate picture 

of where you stand when it comes to your family’s protection.  With our full suite of products, life insurance, long-term care 

insurance, disability income insurance and retirement annuities, I can help in most any situation. 

Our financial needs analysis allows me to gather information from you and make fact-based recommendations based on your 

wants, needs, and desires. With the help of computer modeling we can look at a variety of scenarios and help ensure you are on 

the right track regardless what lies ahead.  

Now, before things get too busy, let’s meet and take a look at where you stand.  Maybe you’re in good shape in one area, but 

could use some shoring up in another.  Those blind spots can be problematic, but once identified you can take the necessary steps 

to address them. 

Thank you to the many brothers who have met with me so far this year. I’ve been very fortunate to be of service to them and their 

families.  Even as the end of the year gets busy, I look forward to helping more.  

 

 

Vivat Jesus!  

John Barfield MDRT, FIC, FICF 

407-433-5421 

John.barfield@kofc.org 

 

 

 

http://www.kofcsurvey2021.com/
mailto:John.barfield@kofc
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Columbus Club Corner 
 

Looking for Brothers to step up to help out with the Columbus Club – 
We take care of our Hall both inside and outside and staffing when we have rentals. 
 
If interested in joining contact me at 540-429-2626. 
 
 
Frank Altro 

President 
Columbus Club 
540-429-2626 
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Community Activities Director  
 

Worthy Brother Knights, 
 
The Zoom meetings are being made available to allow anyone who is not feeling well or has concerns 

about Covid exposure.  To attend the Zoom meeting, an email will be sent out beforehand with details 

to log into the meeting, including the meeting ID and password.  We are praying a full rosary for the 

intercession of the blessed Mother Mary to strengthen our faith and grow spiritually. Please join the 

meeting 30 minutes early – 7pm for the Rosary. The meeting format is also being streamlined to allow us more fellowship time.   

Bingo – Chairman Brother Ron Hoeing and Brother Ben Adamo 

Bingo is in full swing, and prizes are flying out the door! Come by and join in the excitement on Monday evening. The doors open 
at 5:00 pm. Food and Drinks are being served. We have Hamburgers, and Fries on the Monday night menu. Our Chicken salad 
sandwiches, and Hot Dogs are also popular items. Take a break from the mundane routine and get out Monday Night to hone 
your Bingo skills. Many attendance prizes are given out regularly. You can have a light dinner and pick up an ice cream treat at 
the Mid way break. Look forward to seeing all of you on Monday evenings. 

Friday Family Feast – Chairman Brother Terry Galvin and Brother Jerry Morris  

Every Friday Council 7408 ready’s the oven prepares the coleslaw and all the side dishes in anticipation of our customers for our 

Friday Feast.  We prepared and served over 50 meals cooked to order between 5 and 7pm this past Friday and we expect more 

during the coming weeks.  We will be opening at 5:00 pm and taking orders up to 7 pm.  We need your help! We need servers, 

prep-chefs and set-up and clean-up crews to help our guests enjoy 

the great family atmosphere and satisfying meals in the safe environment of our Hall.  If you would like to volunteer, please 

contact Shirley or James Krempasky (585) 964-7528 
 
These are some of the Highlights from October 

Life Chain October 3rd Chairman Mark Zarraonandia – Life Director 

Council 7408 had a great turn out for the National Life chain event. The local event is organized and ran by the Zarraonandia’s in 

downtown Melbourne. It is organized to be replicated around the U.S. and Canada at the exact same time and date. A peaceful 

and prayerful pro-life witness—was held on sidewalks throughout America and Canada on the afternoon of October 3rd. 

 

Soliciting Funds 

 This was a busy month for both Knights of Columbus Council 7408 and St. John Paul ll Assembly 2932. We were present after 

masses thru October 17th selling tickets to the Annual Family Beach Day, sponsored by Assembly 2932. From October 23rd thru 

the end of the month Council 7408 collected funds for our “Coats for Kids” and “Special Needs” programs. These Fund raisers are 

vital to keep our Knights of Columbus Events, and Programs operating at a level that we make an impact in the St. Joseph 

Catholic Community. We also have commitments to our Knights of Columbus groups, and the maintenance of our Hall. We are 

blessed to have a facility that we can call “home”. Collectively we all need to support, and work at these fundraising events.   
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Free Kick Soccer Challenge – Chairman Deputy Grand Knight Pat Farrelly 

 Council 7408 hosted the Knights of Columbus Free Kick Soccer Challenge on September 28th at St. Joseph School. 

Pat Farrelly chaired the event with the help of, Michael Deschaine, Terry Galvin, James Krempasky, Richard DiCicco, Joey Farrelly  

and Frank Sapienza. We have kids from the 9, 10, 11, 12 and 13 year old groups, moving on to the District Challenge on October 

8th. 

Our St. Joseph winners participated in the district challenge on October the 8th. Unfortunately, we don’t have contestants in the 

Regional challenge. With the help of the following Knights we were able to help the district and Regional Knights of Columbus 

soccer challenge be a success at the MCC.  

Our final commitment to the Florida supreme council will be on November 6th. That will be the State level Soccer Kick challenge. 

We were blessed to be able to help District 30 Host the Soccer Challenge this year.  

Patrick Farrelly, Joey Farrelly, James Krempasky, Charlie Boniefito, Joseph Giesler, Tony Krzeminski, Terry Galvin, Richard DiCicco, 

John Palazzo. 

 

St. John Paul II Assembly #2932 Knights of Columbus 7408 
Annual Family Beach Day – Chairman Thomas Tremblay October 17th 
 
 What a glorious day we were blessed with for our Fall Family Picnic and Beach Day! 

Mash (The TV Show) would have been impressed by the kitchen transfer from our K of C Hall to the Paradise Beach pavilion. Tom 

Trembly, Terry Glavin, Jerry Morris, Frank Altro, Joe Giesler, John Palazzo and all who helped transferred the kitchen from the K 

of C hall to Paradise beach. And a big “Thank you” to James Krempasky and Ron Hoenig who helped plan but could not make it. 

Thanks to Mike Lacey and his wife Donna for, preparing and supplying #80 pieces of Mike’s special tender and delicious chicken 

and #20lbs of their homemade potato salad. An outstanding meal was produced and shared by all in attendance. We had a 50/50 

raffle as well as an assortment of gift baskets provided by Shirley Hollink that were bid on by the crowd.  After a few hours of 

fellow ship at the beach the event culminated with the Hour of Mercy Rosary under the Pavilion at Paradise Beach Park at 

3pm.  We prayed for an increase in Faith, in atonement for our sins and the conversion of sinners throughout the world 

especially the conversion of our enemies, our Country and our Community, and our family members. The event organizers are 

working on next years “Beach Party” and we are anticipating another stellar event in 2022!  
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FIT spaghetti dinner October 27th. 
 
Knights of Columbus Council 7408 staged another successful Spaghetti Dinner for the students of FIT! 
Our Knights and ladies served 65 Meals of salad, bread, spaghetti with gravy, and a piece of cake. Along with lemonade, to the hungry 
students. We cleaned up the facility before leaving. Our volunteer servers included Michael Deschaine, Rich DiCicco, James Krempasky, 
Shirley Hillink, Ted Cruz, and Joe Giesler.   
 

 

Catholic Citizenship Essay 2021 – 2022 Joseph Giesler 

 The Essay entry forms have been sent to St. Joseph’s Catholic School. I expect to have the 8th grade essays back and graded by 

mid-November. This year’s topic follows.  

In an essay of 500-750 words, describe everyday obstacles that you may have experienced or witnessed 

others experiencing while living a life of authentic faith. Explain how you have overcome these obstacles 

and how, by doing so, it has helped your faith to continue to grow. 

“Consider it pure joy, my brothers and sisters, whenever you face trials of many kinds, because you know 
that the testing of your faith produces perseverance. Let perseverance finish its work so that you may be 
mature and complete, not lacking anything.” – James 1:2-4 

 Trunk or Treat at St. Joseph School on October 29th 
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Council 7408 will have our mighty ship in the St. Joseph Schools parking lot for the “Trunk or Treat” event which will run from 
7pm till 9pm. Rich DiCicco is going to move the float in place before 5 on Friday the 29th. We will be ready for a spooktacular 
evening passing out candy and quizzing our students about Christpher Columbus…  
We have a treasure chest load of candy to distribute and hope all of our brother knights will attend this fun event. We will have 
an update on the event in next month’s Newsletter. Contact Joe Giesler 404-933-8784 
 

5th Sunday Rosary – Terry Galvin 

 Our Knights of Columbus will be leading the St. Joseph congregation in praying a rosary this weekend, October 30 and 31st. We 

will be praying a rosary before the 4pm mass on Saturday October the 30th and the 9am mass on October the 31st. The Rosary will 

start a half an hour before the masses. Michael Deschaine will be speaking at the masses, and we will have tables set up outside 

for recruitment purposes. We need volunteers before the Rosary starts, and after the masses to greet and recruit new members. 

Please wear your Knights of Columbus shirts and arrive early, around 3:15 on October 30th and 8:15 on October 31st. See you at 

Church.   

 

Upcoming Events 

 

Free Kick Soccer Challenge Florida State Final 

 We will meet at the MCC Football field at 9 am on November 6th. We will help score, retrieve soccer balls, and assist with the 

event. 

Palm Bay Veterans Day Parade 

 We will meet at the hall on November 6th at 7:30 am so we can get lined up for the parade. 

Coats for kids and SVD Food Distribution November 20th 

The event will be at the parish hall? We will start setting up around 9 am. Double check the time as the event gets closer. 

You can volunteer to serve at the next FIT Spaghetti Dinner on December 8th 
 
We meet at 4pm the day of the event at the FIT all faiths center on the FIT campus. The Spaghetti sauce is provided and ready for 
us to serve. We need to cook the spaghetti, make salads and garlic bread. We set up and clean the kitchen after serving 
approximately 70 hungry students. Contact Joe Giesler 404-933-8784. 
 

 
 

Fraternally, 
Joseph Giesler 
Community Program Director 
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2021-22 Knight of the Month & Family of the Month Awardees 

 

July: 
Knight of the Month:  Joseph Giesler 
Family of the Month:  James E. Krempasky & Shirley Hollink 

 
August: 
Knight of the Month: Richard DiCicco 
Family of the Month: Gene and Maria Titus 
 
September: 
Knight of the Month: Mike Lacy 
Family of the Month: Deacon Joe and Elli Moran 
 
October: 
Knight of the Month:  Mario Ramirez, PFN 
Family of the Month:  Thomas and Jeanne Tremblay 
 
November: 
Knight of the Month: 
Family of the Month:   
 
December: 
Knight of the Month:   
Family of the Month:   
 
 

January: 
Knight of the Month:   
Family of the Month:   
 
February: 
Knight of the Month:   
Family of the Month:   
 
March: 
Knight of the Month:   
Family of the Month:   
 
April: 
Knight of the Month:   
Family of the Month:   
 
May: 
Knight of the Month:   
Family of the Month:   
 
June: 
Knight of the Month:   
Family of the Month:  

 

 

Knight of the Year:   
Family of the Year:   
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    Council 7408 Newsletter 

Calendar of Events 
Happening in November 

Month Date 
Event 

 1 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 
 

2  

 3  

 4 Assembly Meeting 4th Degree 7:30PM 

 5 Friday Family Feast 5 PM – 7 PM 

 6 VETERANS PARADE 9 AM 

 7  

 8 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 9 
Ladies Aux. Meeting 11AM 
Officer & Director Meeting 7:30 PM 

 10  

 11 Council Meeting & 1st Degree 7:30 PM 

 12 Friday Family Feast 5 PM – 7 PM 

 13  

 14  

 15 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 16  

 17  

 18 Insurance Webinar 7:30 PM 

 19 Friday Family Feast 5 PM – 7 PM 

 20  

 21  

 22 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 23  

 24  

 25 
Thanksgiving Day 
SOCIAL MEETING 7:30 PM  CANCELED 

 26 Friday Family Feast 5 PM - 7 PM 

 27  

 28  

 29 Bingo Doors Open at 5 PM 

 30  

 31  
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    Council 7408 Newsletter 

Information 

 

 

Meetings 

(all meetings are at the Council Hall 

unless otherwise announced) 

Fourth Degree  

First Thursday at 7:30 PM 

General Council (Business)  

Second Thursday at 7:30 PM 

Columbus Club  

Second Thursday at 6:30 PM 

General Council (Social) 

Fourth Thursday at 7:30 PM 

First Degree  

TBA by Grand Knight 

 

Remembering Our Brothers & Sisters 
Peter Cote, John Pordon, Michael Finn, Robert Lannon, Fred Marano, 

Robert Meehan, Fred Mercier, Leonard Miller, Edward Parsley, Tim 

Chasey, Joseph Rinando, William Bloemen, Nannette Apel, Tony 

Colandrea, Kenneth Jaques, Doug Kalcik, Kevin Roberts, Frank Ferrante, 

Tim Holcomb, Fred Weinert, Nicholas Fiasconaro, Alrico Eric 

Macrorenhas, Juan Ferras, Gene Janutolo, Michael Uhaul, Rene 

Laimont, Mel Broom, James Duffy, Kenny Derenthal, Msgr. Cleo 

Schmenk, Linda Boland, Antoinette Kaye, Dorothy Mulligan, Irene Ryan, 

Bernard Seman, Fr. Edward Hamilton, Albert Sorrentino, Chester Milza, 

James Grossman, Pete Hoffman, Tom Boland, Ann Coyne, 

Bob Goldback, Thomas Opalewski, John Landry, Bill Holmes, Marcia 

Falotico, Bob Calarco, John Davis, Edward J. Dudek, Walter Carper, 

Mary Farrelly, Claudia Benifeito, Robert Rossman, Berle Kruempel 

Dennis Yangco, Mark Schiro 
 

 May they rest in peace and in the care of our Lord.  Please pray 

for these brothers and sisters who have gone to their eternal 

reward. 

 

Council Information 

Address 

6725 Babcock St. 

Malabar, FL  32950 

321-312-6480 

Mailing Address 

PO Box 60778 

Palm Bay, FL 32906-0778 

We're on the Web! 

See us at: 

https://council7408.wixsite.com/website 

Happy Birthday! 

Ronald Tesnow 

Shelby Damron 

Robert Brisson III 

John Zuzek 

John R. Sikking 

Joseph Skoskie 

Alfonso DeBonis 

Dennis Vukson 

Andrew Lannon 

Ronald Valliere 

Mario Ramirez 

Thomas Buckland 

Anthony Faella III 

Henry Gartner 

Patrick Lynch 

Thomas Barnard 

Thomas Deere 

Lawrence Short 

John Daly Jr. 

Benjamin Kiszkiel 

Ronald Hoenig 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Get Listed in our 

Boosters Club 
Ken Adams 

Lorraine Callagy in memory of Gene Callagy 

Michael & Sue Deschaine 

Terry & Mary Galvin 

Rick DiCicco 

Harry Vadney 

Hector Colon 

Tony Krzeminski 

Gerry Morris 

Ben Adamo 

Bob & Sue Burgess 

James & Shirley Krempasky 

Ron & Judy Hoenig 

Joseph R. Gagliano 

Rich and Rita Wendt 

Terry and Mary Galvin 

Mark Schiro (RIP) 

Brian and Angie Volman 

Cost to be a Booster is $5 per name or $10 a 

couple.  See the Financial Secretary for $5 

payment 
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   Pictures from October 
             

    

   

   
 

 

 

 



19 

 

More Pictures from October 
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Even More Pictures From October 
 

  
 

  
 

  
 

  
 

  
Pictures by Ron Hoenig & Mark Zarraonandia 
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                                                  RENT OUR HALL! 
 
 

                                      
 
 

1. Security deposit - $450.00 on all rentals (refundable)  
2. Kitchen Rental - $50.00 

3. Whole Building - $150.00 per hour 

4. Kitchen (East) Hall - $150.00 per hour 

5. No Kitchen (West) Hall - $75.00 per hour 
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